
 
World Book Day - Friday 7th March 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
We are very excited to take part in World Book Day 2025 in a joyful celebration of all things literary. 
 
Dress up day 
Children are invited to dress up as a book character (or wear mufti) on Friday 7th March. ‘Best dressed’ 
children will be celebrated in a book-themed worship at the end of the day.  
 
Book in a box 
To create a sense of curiosity about books, we are asking families to work together on a creative family 
project over half term. This year, we will be running a competition for a ‘Book in a Box’. The idea is to take a 
favourite story and use your artistic skills to represent the story and character in a box. Please email a 
photograph of your entry to your child’s class teacher and bring it to school on Thursday 6th March. We are 
asking for one ‘book in a box’ per family, so there is no need to make more than one (unless you want to). 
Here are some amazing efforts from a previous year for inspiration. Can you guess these stories? 
 

 
 
We can’t wait to see what the children come up with!  
 
Mrs Claire Marchant 
 

 

 


